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Since we had been reading Roald Dahl books we 

decided we would take part in Dahlicious Dress- Up 

day on Friday the 28th of September. We dressed up as 

our favourite Roald Dahl characters to raise money for 

his children’s charity, our school raised £53. We had 

good fun showing off all our costumes and watching 

DVD’s even the teachers dressed up like Oompa 

Loompas and The Enormous Crocodiles.   


